WEBSTER FREE PUBLIC LIBRARY
Trustees Meeting
June 23, 2010
The meeting was called to order by Sue Barnes, secretary at 4:13 P.M. Also present were Cathryn Clark-
Dawe, Librarian and Marty Bender, treasurer. Sandy Starkey, chairman, was absent.

The secretary’s report was read and accepted with one correction. #5. TDS has upgraded our computer
access to 3 M.B..

The treasurer’s report was read and accepted. Our finances are all on target with the budget for the first
six months.

OLD BUSINESS: 1. Marty has spoken to Darren Howcroft. He is now with Laconia Savings Bank. Our
trust fund earns 3% annually. 2. Cathryn attended a “Weeding and Collections” meeting on June 2,
2010. It was informative. 3. Sue attended the Library Trustee’s meeting put on by the

Attorney General’s office on June 3, 2010. As always, it was very interesting. 4. Our new library
volunteer will be leaving after July. We will advertise in the “Grapevine” for a new volunteer. 5.. Ray
Kimball has put in a new step to the front door of the library.

NEW BUSINESS: 1.Cathrine states that we still need two volunteers for the summer reading
program. Dave and Sue Barnes have taken discarded books to the Salvation Army and will continue to
do so in the future.

The next meeting will be July 28, 2010 at 4: P.M.

The meeting was adjourned at 4:50 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Barnes, Secretary



